
All Chromebooks must be returned with the charger that was issued. 
 
If the charger has been lost: 
 
Go to the South Brunswick School District Homepage at https://www.sbschools.org/ and click on My 
School Bucks. 

 
Choose Payment for Technology and login to your My School Bucks account. 
 
In My School Bucks, select Store, choose South Brunswick to see the $40 Chromebook 
Replacement Charger Fee. 
 
Once you have paid for the replacement, send proof of payment to Lisa Manganello at 
lisa.manganello@sbschools.org or bring the receipt to the Library to ensure that your account has 
been updated to reflect your payment.  

To pay via the My School Bucks App 

1) Download My School 
Bucks from the App 
Store. 

2) Choose South 
Brunswick School 
District. 

3) Choose Add a 
Student  
(Important!  A student must be added before 
the insurance can be paid.) 

4) Enter your student’s 
name, ID number, and 
date of birth. 

 
   

https://www.sbschools.org/
mailto:lisa.manganello@sbschools.org


5) Choose the student. 6) In   Store. Choose 
South Brunswick. 

7) Filter for Technology. 8) Choose Chromebook 
Charger.  Add to cart. 

   
 

 
 


